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27th May 2022 
 
Deputy Pa Daly, 
2 Moyderwell, 
Tralee, 
Co. Kerry 
 
 
 
PQ Ref 25785/22 

 
* To ask the Minister for Health the amount of the HSE budget for 2021 that was returned or 
unspent from the South South West Hospital Group in tabular form; and if he will make a 
statement on the matter.* 
 
Dear Deputy Daly,  
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. We have 
examined the matter and the following outlines the position. 
 
I wish to advise the SSWHG did not return any budget for 2021 nor was there any unspent budget. 
Where spend was incurred but an invoice not received or paid for by year end, same was provided for 
in the accounts. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you but should you have any further queries, please don’t 
hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
 
______________________ 
Mr. Gerry O’ Dwyer 
CEO, 
South/South West Hospital Group 
 
E-mail ceo.sswhg@hse.ie  
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